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NWKTC
Engineering	Technology’s

Haunted	House
To Beneϐit Genesis of 

Sherman County

When:  October 29th and 30th
6:00pm - 9:30pm each night
**A	child	friendly	version	will	

operate		from	5:30pm	-	6:00pm	.

Admission:  $3.00 donation or 
3 cans of food per person.  

Location:  Livestock Building at 
Sherman County Fairgrounds

***********************************************************************************************

New Benches Along Topside Trail
Have you noticed the benches that have been added to the walking trail? Twelve new benches were recently
purchased and installed along Goodland's Topside Trail. This was all made possible with a Waste Tire Grant

through the Kansas Department of Heath and Environment. A match for the grant was provided through the
City of Goodland by a Topside Trail Donation, provided by the Goodland Rotary Club with funds given by Etta

Mae Keirns in honor of late Rotarian Larry Keirns. Thank you to the City of Goodland Parks Department, as
well as Dan Knitig and Doug Hall, for pouring the cement bases and making sure the benches were properly

installed along the trail.  These benches were purchased through Champlin Tire Recycling, Inc. in Concordia, KS.
Pollution and energy consumption both are reduced when tires are recycled which is one of the many benefits
of recycling tires. Many valuable materials can be made from recycled tires including tables and benches. We

appreciate that these durable benches add restful seating to our Topside Trail Project - Goodland!

Looking for a way to get 
involved in the community?  

Consider filling a posiƟon 
on our Parks & 

RecreaƟon/Tree Board.  
A Board Interest Form may be 

obtained from the 
City Office at 204 W. 11th St. 

or online at 
www.goodlandks.gov


